
Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. CLEARWATER VARIATION 
 
 A brief report was included on the agenda updating the Committee on progress towards the proposed 

Clearwater Variation.  A Council seminar on the proposed Variation has been scheduled for 23 August 
2004, and a presentation by Mr Justin Prain on behalf of Clearwater would be made as part of the 
seminar.  A formal report on the Variation is expected in September 2004 following the seminar on 
this. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the report be received. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


